
SOUTHEAST ISLAND SCHOOL DISTRICT
P.O. Box 19569, 1010 Sandy Beach Road, Thorne Bay, Alaska 99919
     (907) 828-8254        Fax: (907) 828-8257 E-mail: sisd@sisd.org

Meeting: October 13, 2022 – Special Board of Education Meeting

Category: Business Item

Subject: Hollis School Overhead Power Line Relocation by AP&T, Alaska Power 
Company ($29,448.27)

RECOMMENDATION
It is the administration’s recommendation that the School Board approve the Hollis School 
Overhead Power Line Relocation by AP&T, Alaska Power Company.

PERTINENT FACTS:
AP&T met with Dawson Construction, the Hollis School Replacement Project contractor, 
and settled on a plan to relocate the overhead power lines North of their current 
position. The new location is on the field side of the new fire access lane. There will be 
two new 50-foot poles installed and framed accordingly: reframing of the break off pole 
to accommodate the two additional phases, anchor for the break-off pole and the two 
newly installed poles, and the existing tangent pole at the far East side of Tract 4 along 
with an anchor installed here as the line relocation changes this pole to an angle. 

This proposal reflects the changes to the location of an existing line and then the 
additional infrastructure needed to continue to serve the old Hollis school/water 
treatment building. It covers only the cost of the primary pole relocation and 
infrastructure needed to get the existing Hollis School and water treatment building back 
on.

RECOMMENDED MOTION:
Approve the Hollis School Overhead Power Line Relocation by AP&T, Alaska 
Power Company, for $29,448.27.
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